

United States Senate

January 28, 2002

Kerwin Winkler Winkler Chiropractic Clinic 803 South Main Aberdeen, SD 57401

Dear Kerwin:

President Bush has signed into law H.R. 3447 – the Department of Veterans Affairs Health Care Programs Enhancement Act of 2001 – and I wanted to congratulate you on this great new measure.

This law will allow veterans across the country to access chiropractic services and also create an advisory committee to assist the Secretary of Veterans Affairs with implementation issues. As you well know, Americans are relying more heavily than ever on chiropractic care, and nowhere is this more true than in South Dakota. Because of the leadership and determination from you and the American Chiropractic Association, chiropractic care will soon be extended to both military personnel and our veterans.

I appreciate your counsel on this issue and am proud of what we have accomplished together.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

Tom Daschle United States Senate